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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

4/6 

Liturgy 

Rugby Yr3/4 

Tuesday  

5/6 

After School Tennis 

Wednesday 

6/6 

 

Ice cream van 

Swimming Y3 

After School Dance 

Thursday 

7/6 

Feast of St Robert of 

Newminster Mass 

@9:15am 

Y3/4 Glendale show 

Friday 

8/6 

Library  

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  99.5% 

Year 1 – 99.3% 

Year 2  - 99.3% 

Year 3  - 98.6% 

Year 4  -  93.3% 

Whole school:  97.9% 

National target: 96% 

 

24th May 2018 

Next weeks Statement to live by : I 

know how to show I am sorry  

RECEPTION PLACES: We still have spaces in our school for September. We have 1 place available in 

Reception so please spread the word. We also have places available in Year 1, 3 and 4 so if you 

know anyone who would like to join our fantastic school spread the word.   

GLENDALE SHOW: Year 3 and 4 will be off to the agricultural show at Wooler on  Thursday 7th, 

permission slips will be sent home today. 

RUGBY: Newcastle Falcons have organised for someone to come to school to do rugby with years 

3 and 4 on the following dates—4th June, 18th June, 25th June, 2nd July and 9th July.  Could you 

please make sure your child has an outdoor PE kit with them on these days. 

FEAST OF ST ROBERT OF NEWMINSTER: We will be joining the parish for Mass on Thursday 7th 

Mass @9:15am to celebrate the feast day of St Robert of Newminster. Nursery to Year 2 will be at 

mass. Anyone in our school community is welcome to join us at mass led by the parish. Father 

Peter has kindly offered to buy every child an ice cream to celebrate the feast day. The ice cream 

van will be with us on Wednesday afternoon.  

STUDENTS: 5 KEVI Year 10 students and a student teacher from KEVI are joining us in school the 

week of the 4th June. This is an opportunity for us to encourage young people to 

consider a career in Education.  

NURSERY/RECEPTION TRIP: The EYFS staff and children had a fantastic day at the 

Northumberland County Zoo last week. The Meerkats seemed to be the favourite 

animal!  Thank you for the parental support that helped make it a brilliant day for the 

children. 

UNIFORM SALE: We still have spare uniform so if you need any and don’t want to buy new items 

at this late stage of the year, please just ask at the office to see if we have any clothes that might 

help.  

YEAR 3 PARTNERSHIP EVENT: Year 3 will be taking part in the Catholic Partnership Celebration 

Event on Wednesday 27th June. The class will spend the afternoon at the Whitley Bay Playhouse 

and perform for parents on the evening. Mrs Butler will keep parents informed.  

ICE POP SHOP: Will continue on Fridays after school. Price 50p. All funds go directly to the PTFA. 

N  

R  

1 Sienna 

2 Freddie 

3 Milo 

4 Abigail 

N  

R  

1 Liam 

2 Jack 

3 Gracie 

4 Caitlin 

Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Reception 

PTFA Thank you: The red, white and blue 

day to celebrate the Royal Wedding was a 

great success.  Thank you for all the 

generous donations for the PTFA raffle. If 

you still have any wine or unwanted gifts to 

donate to the summer fair please hand 

them into the school office. 

Sports day—22/6/18 
Beach day—28/6/18 
Year 3 have already had their class  
assembly earlier in the year 
 
 

Year 1 assembly—20/6/18 @ 9:15am 
Year 2 assembly—27/6/18 @ 9:15am 
Reception assembly—4/7/18 @ 9:15am  
Year 4 assembly—18/7/18 @ 2:00pm 
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